
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 

City of Pahokee 
Sale of Property 

 
The City of Pahokee (City) is offering for sale the property located at 200 S Barfield 
Highway, Pahokee, Florida 33476. Any interested buyer must submit detailed proposals 
no later than noon on Wednesday, February 13, 2019. The City will choose the 
proposal that is in the best interest of the City. The City Commission reserves the right to 
reject any and all proposals. 
 
For more information, please contact the City of Pahokee (561) 924-5534. 
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